
0 UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

February 19, 2004

The Honorable Pete V. Domenici, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy and Water Development
Committee on Appropriations
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed is NRC's FY 2004 First Quarter Base Table. This table reflects changes from

the initial base table that was provided to you in my letter of January 21, 2004. Please call me

at 301-415-1776 if you have any questions concerning this material.

Sincerely,

Dennis K. Rathbun, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Senator Harry Reid


